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本报广告商给华人 朋友拜年!

州长、市长向华人恭贺新春

 

 

Greetings! 
 
Happy Lunar New Year to all who are celebrating! In Indianapolis and around the world, the 
new year ushers in a period of renewal. The Year of the Tiger could not have come at a better 
time as it provides an opportunity to reflect on the lessons we have learned and plan for the year 
to come.  
 
The mighty Tiger is a symbol of strength, bravery, and growth. Our recovery over the past year 
has shown that when we collaborate as a community, we have the power to achieve great things. 
As we forge a new path in the face of uncertainty, the Tiger inspires an approach grounded in 
resiliency and unity.  
 
We join with our residents who celebrate this holiday because Indianapolis is proud to be home 
to many unique and diverse Asian communities. To all Asian American Today readers, best 
wishes for a delightful and prosperous lunar year. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joseph H. Hogsett 
Mayor 
City of Indianapolis 

Greetings,

I would like to wish the Asian American community a happy 
Chinese New Year! May the year of the Tiger be filled with the 
strength and courage that will help guide and protect us through-
out 2022.

Indiana is a welcoming state for people representing all faiths 
and religions. It’s important that Hoosiers continue to recognize, 
embrace and celebrate the many ways the Chinese community 
contributes to our state each and every day.

The start of a new year brings the promise of new beginnings, 
the blessing of new opportunities and the hope of more adven-
tures to come.
Janet and I would like to wish everyone a joyful, peaceful and 
healthy Chinese New Year! Sincerely,

Gov. Eric J. Holcomb


